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David:

I have enclosed with this letter the zoning by law you asked for along with the ofhcial record
from the Special Town meeting in July of 2005 that made the changes. I also enclosed for clarity
the by law before the change dated 2003 as well as the Attorney Generals approval of the
changes.

As regards your invitation to appear on your show and rebut Mr. Frei' allegations conceming
Holland Town officials, we must decline. We are currently engaged as defendants in 2 Federal
Civil Rights lawsuits brought by James LaMountain, as defendants in a civil case in Superior
Court brought by Mr. LaMountain and the appeal of a civil case brought by Mr. Frei. Our Fire
Department is also pursuing LaMountain and Northeast Concepts in a civil case in Superior
Court. In each of the cases where we are the defendant there are multiple agencies and
individuals being sued and in some cases both in their official capacities and personally. Our
attorneys have advised us not to comment on the matters being tried in the courts until they have
concluded.

Regards,

iir4 Wettlaufer


